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Dear Sir,

Thanks for your letter ref "exhibition of Modification Request for Cultural Events site, North
Byron, Parklands, Yelgun (MP0S_0028 MOD 3).

I am living in_where all Parkland's fest noise and decibels nuisances are

very high. | must say that when | was here enduring the inacceptable degree of loudness, bass,
decibels, I fell sick and had to go to doctor.

I bought this place for its beauty and quiet environment, just nature park reserve bording it.....
but, oh, Parkland came in the game and it was the end of the calm and serene
surroundings.......

I read that Parklands want to increase the level of decibels and bass..... And | do hope that you
will not let that happen. (just for the sake of a couple of greedy investors), and you will
prioritise the well being of the majority of the population around.

All the community around has been quite disturbed mainly by the noise (up to Mainarm,
Billinudgel, South Golden beach, New Brighton, and all of Ocean Shores where most of the
inhabitants are respectuous of neighbour's space - hearing and visual.)

Without counting the disastrous effects of these fests on the nature, wildlife, and even human
life (deaths by overdose).

This site is really improper for that kind of "cultural events", and | do hope that you will not
renew this aberration of letting that happen.

| Came to the Shire thinking to be in a different kind of spirit environment, but unfortunately,
we have to struggle all the time to keep our space free of devastating consequences;

There is already other fest sites which are more proper, so | trust that this one will get closed.

Thank you. ®}

-'-i.F."f; g VEee B PIMENT
&\ ».» Planning & Environment

ma

Danielle Levis

Barrister ' 1 GJUN 2[]15
Jl/\_i PLANNING SERVICES
U RECEIVED
_1"/. .
c_//

https://blu182.mail.live.com/mail/RteFrameResources.aspx?n=17.4.9001... 9/06/2015






